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September 6, 2022
Dear Community Member, 
The Finger Lakes SPCA of Central New York is looking to partner with your business for our upcoming annual Howloween Pet Walk and Parade! 

As a shelter who found more than 275 homes for animals last year, we’re looking to grow and expand and need your help. Since our no-kill shelter does not receive any funding from city, county or state governments, or the national ASPCA, we depend on donations from people like you! All sponsorship donations are tax deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law.

We are asking for your support at our Annual Pet Walk & Parade on October 9th (visit flspca.org/howloween for further details). Please consider sponsoring at the levels described below: 

Werewolf (leader of the pack!): $500 Sponsorship Level 
· Company logo will be on all advertising material, website, and recognition at the event. 

Black Cat: $250 Sponsorship Level
· Company logo on website and recognition at the event.

Mysterious Raven: $100 Sponsorship Level
· Recognition at the event.


Please donate by mailing a check made out to Finger Lakes SPCA of CNY, 41 York St., Auburn, NY 13021 OR donate online at flspcaofcny.org, click on the DONATE button and enter your sponsorship level. Please make note in the comments “Pet Walk Sponsorship”.  

In order to accommodate the sponsorship level advertising, donations by September 30th  are appreciated.

We are grateful for your support. On behalf of the Board of Directors, shelter staff and animals we save – thank you!

Sincerely,



Anastasia Zygarowicz, Committee Chair

Serving our Community. Saving our Companions.
41 York Street, Auburn, NY 13021  •  315-253-5841  •   flspca_cny@yahoo.com  •  www.flspcaofcny.org
A 501(c)(3) Charitable Organization
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